
 
 

 

 

November//December 2019 

 

  

As 2019 comes to an end, we reflect back on the past months and trust God 

for the months to come.   In 2019 we’ve seen God’s hand move and His grace 

transform lives.  We know He will continue doing so here in France in the future. 

 

   Speaking of the (near) future, would you pray with us for our kids’ 

Christmas party on Saturday December 7th?  We organize games, do crafts, eat 

goodies and of course the kids hear that Christmas is much more than presents and 

Santa Claus.  Please pray as well for our annual Christmas outreach which is fast 

approaching.  On Saturday, the 14
th

 of December we will go into town caroling.  

We offer hot drinks to adults, candy canes to kids and everyone gets an invitation 

to our annual Christmas program, which is the following day. In our Christmas 

program we will have special music, a sketch and of course a message centered on 

the hope and beauty of God’s great gift to mankind.  It’s one of our best attended 

services and we often have unsaved visitors.  Pray their eyes will be opened to the 

real message of Christmas - Immanuel, God with us. 

 

 One last mention of the future.  We will be returning to the U.S. in a few 

months for a summer furlough.  We don’t have specific dates yet, but count on us 

being around from roughly June the 20
th
 to the 20

th
 of August.  If you would like to 

have us in to share more about what God is doing here, please email me at 

Autersonsnfrance@gmail.com. 

 

We appreciate your faithfulness in 2019 and in the future. 

 

 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 

mailto:Autersonsnfrance@gmail.com

